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NOTICE  

CHANGE OF VENUE OF 2015 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 

Reference is made to the notice of the annual general meeting (the “AGM”) of The United 

Laboratories International Holdings Limited (the “Company”) dated 30 April 2015 (the “AGM 

Notice”) regarding the AGM of the Company to be held at 11:00 a.m. on Wednesday, 3 June 2015 

at Room 103, 1/F, Duke of Windsor Social Service Building, No. 15 Hennessy Road, Wanchai, 

Hong Kong.  

 

The board of directors (the “Board”) of the Company announces that the venue of the AGM will be 

changed to Room 1002A, 10/F, Duke of Windsor Social Service Building, No. 15 Hennessy Road, 

Wanchai, Hong Kong. 

 

Apart from the change of venue of the AGM, the information set forth in the AGM Notice including, 

among others, the date, time and purposes of and the content of the ordinary resolutions proposed to 

be considered at the AGM remain unchanged, The proxy form for use at the AGM remain valid. 

Shareholders of the Company who intend to attend the AGM are advised to pay attention to the 

change of the meeting venue as stated above. 
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